
 

 

 

 

The Judicial Selection Committee of the Loudoun Chapter, pursuant to the By‐Laws of the Virginia 

Women Attorneys Association (“VWAA”), hereby gives notice of the judicial selection process for the 

vacancies in the 20th Judicial District, General District Court. 

Candidates interested in applying for the vacancies are asked, if they have not already done so, to send, 

via email, an advisory of their intent to apply to the Committee Chair, Rachel Robinson, at 

rrobinson@levaylaw.com, no later than 5:00 p.m. on November 27, 2019.  

Candidates must then complete and electronically submit to rrobinson@levaylaw.com, Rachel Robinson, 

a signed VWAA Judicial Candidate Questionnaire no later than 5:00 p.m. on November 29, 2019.  Please 

also download or print the Questionnaire and email it to all of the Committee members.  

 Questionnaires are available on the VWAA website: 

http://www.vwaa.org/judicial-candidates-questionnaire.html. 

Upon submission to the Committee of a completed VWAA questionnaire, candidates will be contacted 

by the Committee to set an interview.  Interviews will be held on December 2, 2019, at the Law Offices 

of Alex Levay, P.L.L.C, 23 North King Street, Leesburg, VA 20176. 

Following the interview, the Committee will prepare a report on each candidate addressing the 

individual’s qualifications for the bench in accordance with the Rules of the VWAA Judiciary Committee. 

The Rules are available on the VWAA website: 

http://www.vwaa.org/judiciarycommittee/VWAA_Judiciary_Committee_Rules.pdf. 

After the interview, each candidate will be rated as Highly Recommended, Recommended, Qualified or 

Not Qualified. The reports will be forwarded to the VWAA Judiciary Committee for review and to the 

VWAA Board of Directors for review and approval before issuance to the Governor and legislators. 

This is a confidential process. The Committee members will not disclose who the candidates are to 

anyone outside of the Committee except to the VWAA Judiciary Committee and Board of Directors prior 

to the submission of the approved VWAA report to the Governor and legislators.  

Please direct any questions to the members of the Committee listed below. We encourage all 

candidates for this vacancy to participate in this VWAA process. 

The Loudoun VWAA Judicial Selection Committee is comprised of:  

Rachel Robinson, Loudoun Chapter, Judicial Selection Committee Chair, rrobinson@levaylaw.com 

Laurie Neff, Northern Virginia Chapter, lneff@thegellerlawgroup.com 

Liz Pendzich, Loudoun Chapter, liz@pendzichlaw.com 

Li-Shann Durst, Loudoun Chapter, ldurst@ldurstlaw.com 

Marie Johnson, Loudoun Chapter, mjohnson@jpslaw.com 
Genevieve Miller, Loudoun Chapter, gmiller@vadefenders.org 
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